
 
November 1, 2022

Announcement of System Maintenance of
KITZ Product Search Site

Dear business partners,

Thank you for your access to our website. KITZ product search site will be closed for the 

system maintenance from JST (UTC+9) 9:00 on November 1 ,2022 to JST 15 :00 on Novem-

ber 1, 2022. All services on the website will not be available during this period . 

Depending on the progress of maintenance work, above period may be extended. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you, and appreciate your understanding.

Kind regards, 


